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Subject: I do NOT support oil and gas exploration occurring within Sable Island National Park Reserve.
Date: January-31-19 11:52:47 PM

Dear Minister McKenna,

I do NOT support oil and gas exploration occurring within Sable Island National Park Reserve. Our National Parks
are precious, and Sable Island and its wildlife are natural national treasures that needs to be protected better. Not
everything should be sacrificed to the dollar. Once steps go in the direction of the dollar, it is almost impossible to
correct the course back. No one will truly regret not drilling there. They will regret the impact if it is allowed.

Thank you,

Sarah Harbidge
Crossfield AB TOM 0S0
Formerly of Halifax NS

cc: Premier Stephen McNeil

cc: CNSOPB Bids



